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A Message from Bro. Rick Blytheİ 
Dear First Baptist Newton, 

   Some members of our church have expressed a desire to reach 
out to the victims of Hurricane Laura and were wondering what to 
do. What you may not know is that the Mississippi Baptist 
Convention Board is currently without a Disaster Relief Director. 
Mr. Barri Shirley who serves as the Associate Executive Director of 
Business Services has stepped in to give guidance while the 
search for the next Director of Menôs Ministry/Disaster Relief 
continues. 

   After talking with Mr. Shirley here is some information I hope will 
be helpful. Currently the convention is not receiving any in kind 
gifts such as water, diapers, etc. Several state disaster relief teams 
are responding by sending in certified and trained men and women 
to assist in the relief effort, Mississippi Baptist being one of those. 
Currently 20 people from our state are on the ground in Louisiana 
and are assisting primarily in the Lake Charles, Louisiana area. 
Another factor that has a bearing on our response is the Covid-19 
pandemic. 

 Here is what YOU can do. First, PRAY! Pray for those hit by the 
storms impact and for the first responders. Second GIVE! 
Monetary gifts are needed to help offset the cost of meals, hotel 
rooms, gas for chain saws, and other incidentals for those from 
Mississippi who are currently on the ground. You can mail a check 
to the church office or place it in the offering plate or you can drop 
it by the church office. If you give cash please or by check please 
indicate that it is for ñHurricane Laura Disaster Relief.ò The church 
will then write one check to the Mississippi Baptist Convention 
Boards Hurricane relief effort.    
 If you think you might want to GO at a later date here is what you 
need to do. Email Deanna Vail, Ministry Assistant of Menôs Ministry 
and Disaster Relief, at dvail@mbcb.org and she will keep a list of 
all those interested in going to the area and help with clean up 
debris as needed. You can also email at 
msdisasterrelief@mbcb.org and your name will be put on the list of 
potential helpers. You may or may not receive a reply but donôt 
worry they are very busy. If you wish, just let me know and I will 
check with Deanna to make sure your name is on the list. 

  

PRAY now ï GIVE now ï GO maybe later! 

Because HE Lives, 
Bro. Rick 

Join us for a drive-by bridal shower honoring 

 

Bride-elect of Nathan Nance 
 

Sunday, September 20th from 2:00 - 4:00 pm 
FBC Newton Family Life Building 

The couple is registered at Amazon, Belk, Bed, Bath, & Beyond, and 
the Pine Cone. 

We are excited to announce that we have resumed our 
Wednesday night activities for children 6:00 pm! Please follow all 

health and safety guidelines that we have implemented for 
Sunday School. We look forward to seeing all of your preschool 

and school-aged children then! 

Camp Garaywa Fall Mom/Daughter Day 2020 
November 7th, November 14th, or December 5th 

Camp Garaywa for grades 1st - 6th 
Cost: $40.00 

 

Mothers, Grandmothers, Aunts, or mother figures are invited to attend a one day camp along 
with your elementary aged daughters! If you are interested in attending, please contact 

Anne Mabry at amabry@fbnewton.org. Please choose your preferred date to attend from the 
dates above, and include your t-shirt sizes. The deadline to sign up is  

Sunday, September 20th. 

Morning Worship 
Sunday, September 13, 2020 
8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 

 

Welcome                                                                       Colton Fremont 

 

Prelude                                                                       ñI Stand in Aweò 

 

Call To Worship                                                           Colton Fremont 

 

Hymn 68                                                                  ñHoly, Holy, Holyò 

 

Margaret Lackey Emphasis                                        Colton Fremont  

 

Scripture Reading             Hebrews 4:14-16                      Jeff Hardy   

 

Hymn 588                                                                          ñSanctuaryò 

                
  

Music Message             We Shall Behold Him      Jean-Claire Bounds 

 

THE SPOKEN WORD                                                         Rick Blythe 

 

Invitation Hymn 435                                                      ñJust As I Amò 

 

PRAYER FOR THE PASTOR SEARCH COMMITTEE 

 

Benediction                                                           ñGo Now in Peaceò 

 

Postlude                                        ñI Sing the Mighty Power of Godò 

Helen Duke 



 

How to Join Our Church Family 
 

We would love to talk to you about salvation & membership. 
 

To discuss this with our staff, you may choose from these options: 
 
1. During the invitation hymn of the morning worship service, walk 
to the front of the Worship Center to speak with one of our 
ministers. 

 
2. After the morning worship service, one of our ministers will be at    
    the front of the Sanctuary (near the piano) to talk with you &     
    answer any questions. 

3. At any time, you may email or call  Colton to schedule a    
    time to talk. 

 
 
 
 
 
307 EAST CHURCH STREET 
NEWTON, MS 39345 
601-683-2066 
WWW.FBNEWTON.ORG 

 

Our FBC Family welcomes you to worship today. If you are in need 
of nursery care during our 10:30 service, or have another need, 

please see one of our greeters. Thank you for joining us in worship 
today and please let us know how we can serve you! 
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Who was Margaret Lackey? 
Margaret Lackey grew up doing what most girls her age did. 
She played games, went to school, and did chores at home. 
She attended Hillman College in Clinton, where she studied 
to be a teacher, and later taught for many years. 

Miss Lackey liked learning about missions. She taught 
young children in her church to love missions. She also 
enjoyed writing poems and mission study books. In 1912, 
Margaret Lackey was hired as the first paid leader of 
Mississippi Womanôs Missionary Union. 

ln 1903, a special day was chosen as the time to remember 
state missions each year. On that day, women would learn 
about missions needs in Mississippi. Today, we call this 
special time during the month of September, the Season of 
Prayer for Mississippi Baptist State Missions. 

Miss Lackey retired as corresponding secretary of 
Mississippi WMU in 1930. Five years later, the offering was 
named in her honor as the Margaret Lackey State Mission 
Offering. 

Margaret Lackey State Missions Offering 2020 
Our Goal: $5,000 

Collected so far: $550.00 

Sunday, September 13  

 

Wednesday, September 16 

Sunday, September  20 

 

Wednesday, September 23 


